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Police Service of Scotland

Community Council Meeting


North Berwick Community Council Meeting

ksmith2028@aol.com
Date of Meeting:  1st October 2024
Foreword from PC Diane Bath
Since the last CAPP meeting, I am pleased to say that there have been very few calls regarding Anti-Social Behaviour.  I have been carrying out local patrols of the Skate Park and I have attended the youth café engaging with youths in a bid to deter any anti-social behaviour.

Speeding motorist in the town and out with continue to be an issue however myself and my colleague PC Jackson have been doing patrols and speed checks around these areas and will continue to do so as and when we can.

With the next CAPP meeting fast approaching I look forward to meeting everyone in person and discussing any further issues.
Your Community Policing Officer will not routinely attend Community Council meetings unless specifically requested in response to specific issues. The officer will attend the CAPP (Community & Police Partnership). The CAPP meeting is for elected members and local representatives to agree local priorities; therefore, all community councils are encouraged to have a representative attend. 

Between 3rd September 2024 and 30th September 2024 there were 120 calls to the area. This resulted in the police recording 14 crimes as follows:

East Lothian Policing Priorities
· Protecting the most vulnerable (Missing Persons, Elderly, Hate Incidents, Domestic Abuse.)
1 x Breach of Bail 
· Reducing Violence and Antisocial Behaviour
3 x Assault

1 x Threatening & Abusive Behaviour

2 x Vandalism

· Reducing Acquisitive Crime (Crimes of Dishonesty)
1 x Fraud

· Improving Road Safety
2 x Careless Driving
1 x Miscellaneous
3 x Fail to stop

· Tackling Serious and Organised Crime (Drugs & Crime Prevention)


None
CAPP PRIORITIES
Following the CAPP meeting on Wednesday 21st August 2024 no priorities have been identified.
The next CAPP meeting will be held on Wednesday 9th October 2024
Please e-mail any feedback to:

NorthBerwickCoastalCPT@scotland.police.uk
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